


is enough and FPL's Greed MUST STOP NOW! I'm sure that the Public Service
Commission does NOT want to be blamed, because I remember when you have stood up to
FPL and said NO. You need to do so NOW.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Janet M OConnell

14160 WINCHESTER CT APT 1801
APT 1801

Naples FL, 34114-8645
janetoc8(@yahoo.com




